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SUBJECT: Norman Getz Property, 6854 West Beloit Road, West Allis, Wisconsin. 
BRRTS#02-41-271535; FID#241287200. 

Dear Mr. Getz: 

This letter is w1itten in response to your environmental consultant, Aracadis, January 30, 2004, 
letter. In this letter Arcadis requested that the department review the sample results from the 
drums labeled "MW-2" and "MW-3". Both of these drums were sampled because of suspicion 
that the soils may have concentrations greater than the residual contaminant level (RCL) of 55 
parts per million (ppm) for PCE and/or may fail the TCLP. 

The sampling results show the concentrations of the soils in the drums are less than 10 ppm for 
PCE. This is well below the RCL of 55 ppm for PCE approved by the department in our 
December 10, 2003, letter. It is in this letter that the department granted the "contained-in 
determination" ruling for PCE. Therefore, the department considers these soils covered under 
our original "contained-in determination" for this site. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact me at the above address or at 
(414) 263-8589. 

·) 
Sincerely, 

D ina Keenan 
Hydrogeologist 

cc: Arcadis G&M 
SER case file 
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